
From: Daisy Goebel 

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 8:43 AM 

To: 'michaelfreitas9459@att.net'; 'andersonriskanalysis@comcast.net'; 

'westsalemna@gmail.com' 

Cc: Zach Pelz; Jennifer Scott; 'Stephen Waldron'; Haley Janssen 

Subject: Glen Creek Village Neighborhood Association Contact  

Attachments: 6163-12 202220328 Neighborhood Association Contact.pdf 

 

Categories: Filed by Newforma 

 

Good afternoon Steve and Mike,  

 

I am reaching out on behalf of the Salem Housing Authority to inform you of a land use application we 

are preparing to submit to the City of Salem. Details of the proposal are included in the attached letter. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions regarding the project.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Daisy Goebel 

Land Use Planner 

 
AKS ENGINEERING & FORESTRY, LLC 
3700 River Road N, Suite 1 | Keizer, OR 97303 

P: 503.400.6028 Ext. 420 | www.aks-eng.com |  Goebeld@aks-eng.com  

Offices in:  Bend, OR | Keizer, OR | Tualatin, OR | Vancouver, WA 

  

NOTICE:  This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it in error, 

please advise the sender by reply e-mail and immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or 

disclosing the contents. AKS Engineering and Forestry shall not be liable for any changes made to the electronic data 

transferred. Distribution of electronic data to others is prohibited without the express written consent of AKS Engineering and 

Forestry. 
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